
Feedback on TPPB Item 7 – 5/4/20 agenda: 
 
This is a frequent travel route for folks in my district, and it’s not just one of the most dangerous 
in the city, it’s one of the most dangerous in Wisconsin. This is a crucial opportunity to leverage 
grant and state funding in order to make long-needed, long-overdue improvements that will save 
lives. 
 
This intersection will only get busier and more dangerous. Knowing that in just 2014-2018 there 
were nearly 100 crashes, dozens of injuries and two deaths, to me, postponing this and 
endangering more people is just not acceptable. 
 
The city has sought state support for improving this intersection for years. I hope this body will 
support this project and the critical safety improvements it brings. 
 
 

  

 
 
Lindsay Lemmer 
District 3 Alder 
she/her/hers 
district3@cityofmadison.com  
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